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Comments It is always a hard balance between the public needs and the public concerns but I mus object most
strongly to the siting of this incinerator due to the other proposed plans for the Ford area. I do not see
how siting such a large incinerator can sit well alongside a large housing development already
approved and the proposed developments in the pipeline. The increased traffic will also be a huge
concern, especially as it is unlikely the A27 bypass to Arundel, which would have allowed easier access
to the lorries using the site, is unlikely to happen especially given that the money has undoubtedly now
got to be reallocated due to the cost of the coronavirus. That means lorries will continue to use the
narrow Ford Road access from the A27 at Arundel and the equally congested A259 at the
Climping/Ford Road roundabout. I therefore strongly urge you to reject this application.
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